
September 7, 2022 

August 2022 Correspondence 

 

Mail: 

1. Gnesen Newsletter, August 2022 

2. Minnesota Fall Maintenance Expo, October 5, 2022 

3. Gnesen Newsletter, September 2022 

4. Minnesota LTAP: Upcoming workshops 

5. MAT: Minnesota Township Insider, Summer Issue 2022 

 

 

Email: 

1. Kyler Erickson, Deputy Sheriff: People taking dirt from Datka Rd 

2. Bradley Gustafson: Notice of 2023 CDBG open house on Sept. 13 

3. Donald Rigney, SLC Planning: Notice of  BOA hearing for Robert & Judith Shykes 

4. Stephanie Hemphill: Invader European swamp thistle 

5. GIA Snowmobile Clubs: Welcome new staff member 

6. MAT: August 2022 newsletter 

7. MAT: Reminder of MAT District 10 meeting 

8. MN Dept. of Health: Grant opportunity  

9. Jason Saarela: Websites 

10. South St. Louis SWCD Open House & Legislative update: October 19 at 1:00 PM 

 

 


